Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 10:59 AM

> To: Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@Iondon.ca>

> Cc: Corby, Mike <mcorby@London.ca>

> Subject: [EXTERNAL] 360 Callaway Road; File: 39CD-21504
>

> Councillor Morgan,

>

> | am writing to express our (my husband and children’s) great displeasure at the loss
of natural space due to City sprawl. The above mentioned project will needlessly take
down trees, damage the soil and earth around which is home and habitat to many of
natures creatures.

>

> Why cant developers be made to plan around trees? Why cant they be made to
incorporate the nature that is there, that is no doubt older than they are???

>

> | am truly disheartened at the continued loss of natural space due to more houses.
There is absolutely no reason why the existing trees in this area can’t be incorporated
for a more harmonious home for all of natures beings.

>

> Also, why are they not held to account to CLEAN UP! The garbage left by workers,
not only from their meals and coffee breaks but also construction debris... it is
disgusting. The black fencing/netting put up remains for years - why aren’t the
developers held responsible to take this down?

>

> Additionally, as we as a planet need to be looking for greener solutions to preserve
our world; what public transit is being put in place to not make everyone car dependent
in this new subdivision?? What plans are there for electric car charging stations??

>

> | am saddened by the lack of vision shown by our great City and these developers.
>

> Homeowner and City taxpayer,

> Elizabeth Abbott

>
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